
 
MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

7 June 2020 
 

PARLIAMENTARY  
JOINT STANDING COMMITTEE ON  

SUBORDINATE LEGISLATION 
 

WINNALEAH IRRIGATION DISTRICT BY-LAWS 2019 
 
The Committee has resolved, to commence an inquiry into the Winnaleah Irrigation District By-
Laws 2019.  A Public Hearing is scheduled for this Wednesday at Henty House, Launceston (see 
attached schedule).   

 
The Members of the Committee for this Inquiry are: 
 
Legislative Council: 
Hon Meg Webb MLC 
 
House of Assembly: 
Alison Standen MP 
Nic Street MP 
John Tucker MP (Temporary Chair) 
 
ends 
 
For further information: John Tucker MP, Temporary Chair – 0418 950 374 

 
  



 

 
 

PARLIAMENTARY JOINT STANDING 
COMMITTEE ON SUBORDINATE 

LEGISLATION 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING SCHEDULE 

 

INQUIRY INTO  
WINNALEAH IRRIGATION DISTRICT BY-LAWS 2019 

 
WEDNESDAY 8 JULY 2020 

 
Legislative Council Electorate Offices Meeting Room 

Henty House, Ground Floor 
One Civic Square, LAUNCESTON 

 
1.00 PM UNTIL 1.45 PM 
Alan Davenport, Managing Director, Winnaleah Irrigation Scheme Ltd 
Lester Rainbow, Board Member, Winnaleah Irrigation Scheme Ltd 

 
 


